
MIAMI BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

NO. LTC# 006-2019 LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: Mayor Dan Gelber and Members theCi~ion 
FROM: Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager 

DATE: January 7, 2019 

SUBJECT: Production Industry Council Motion 

The purpose of this Letter to the Commission ("LTC") is to inform the Mayor and City 
Commission of a motion passed by the Miami Beach Production Industry Council ("PIC") 
during their Thursday, December 13, 2018 meeting. 

Members Present: 
Mr. Daniel Davidson, Chairman 
Ms. Christina LaBuzetta, Vice Chairman 
Ms. Joanna Rose-Kravitz 
Mr. Bruce Orosz 

Members Present Electronically: 
Mr. Abdul Muhammed 
Ms. Belkys Nerey 

Members Absent: 
Mr. Aleksandar Stojanovich 

MOTION: Motion to adopt changes to the current Film Incentive Guidelines, making them 
less restrictive for productions to take advantage of the Film Incentive Program. 

Motion entertained by Chairman Daniel Davidson 
Motion moved by: Vice Chairwoman Christina LaBuzetta 
Seconded by: Bruce Orosz 
Motion Adopted: 6-0 
Absent for vote: Mr. Aleksandar Stojanovich. 

JLM/KGB/HS/SR 

CC: Kathie G. Brooks, Assistant City Manager 
Heather Shaw, Acting Director, Tourism, Culture and Economic Development 


